
  Town of Summit  
                                  Monthly Meeting  
                                                                          October 13, 2025 
 
 Andy Potter called the meeting to order at 6:03 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Tammy Miller, Frank Wohlrab, Terri Treptow, Andy Potter, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance: None 
 
Public Input: None 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes for the September meeting.  Andy Potter made a motion to accept the minutes 
as being read.  Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Terri Treptow gave the treasurer’s report.  Motion made by Andy Potter to accept the treasurer’s report as being 
read.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits:  Bernie and Rick Downing permit for home addition, Bill Trepes a permit for a shed, and Kathy 
Johnson permit for building a porch were all presented.  Two driveway permits were also presented for Bob 
Meicher and Teri McCauley.  After review, Corry Wohlrab made a motion to approve the permits as presented,  
pending the driveway permits did not need fire numbers.  Will contact to clarify and send fire number permits to 
Teri McCauley and Bob Meicher for completion as well if necessary.  Frank Wohlrab seconded the motion.  
Motion carried. 
 
Old Business: Land Use Ordinance – Lawyer Curran is writing up changes for the new ordinance and this 
should be ready for approval at the November meeting. 
 
ATV was purchased for the Township from Jay’s for $4,000. 
 
New Business: Budget meeting date and time was discussed.  Andy Potter made a motion for the Budget 
meeting to be held on Monday, Nov. 10th at 5:45 pm.  Frank Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
 
Highway Maintenance: None 
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and Payments were reviewed.  Andy Potter made a motion to approve the bills. Frank 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:40 pm was made by Andy Potter.  Seconded by Frank Wohlrab.  Motion 
carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
 
         Tammy Miller, Clerk  
     
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


